
From: river@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of River Bean
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Free the Eklutna River
Date: Saturday, February 17, 2024 10:47:22 AM

Dear Operators of the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

Please take out the dam at Eklutna Lake and restore it to what it used to be, a salmon run and natural beauty.

Sincerely,
River Bean
Palmer, AK 99645-8604
river@arcticorganics.com
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